TOWN OF GLASGOW

HOUSING BOARD MEETING

January 24, 2022

Mayor Fannin called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

Roll call was taken. Members of the committee present included: Mayor Fannin, Town Recorder, Jay Ward, Dee Leadmon, Eddie Hamilton, Mike Szerokman, John Alderson, Chief of Police, Brian Drake and Director of Public Works, John Qualls. Marty Blankenship and Town Engineer, Will Thornton participated via Zoom. Member at Large/Code Enforcement Officer, Amanda Holmes was absent.

A moment of silence was observed and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Minutes for the previous meeting were reviewed.

DISCUSSION

Planning for the Spring - Housing board members discussed enforcing the ordinances adopted with the International Property Code. The grass ordinance was reviewed, with a focus on residents' responsibilities for grass and weeds in the sidewalk in front of their property. Town Engineer, Will Thornton suggested an informational newsletter to be distributed to residents, giving an update on the goals, progress and projects being undertaken by the Housing Board.

Amanda's Certification Update - Amanda is still working toward her certification for code enforcement.

Adjournment - A motion was made to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded. Motion passed unanimously. Meeting adjourned at approximately 7:00 p.m.

Mayor, Donald Fannin